
NOTICE 

 

CITY OF SLOAN, IOWA 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Sloan, Iowa, has 

proposed to change the zoning of Lots 1, 2, 3, 4, Block 1, Arnold’s Addition of the City of Sloan, 

Woodbury County, Iowa, from its present zoning of Lot 1 from “RMH" to “R3”, Lots 2 and 3 

from “RMH” to “GB” and Lot 4 from “M-1” to “GB”.  The Resolution will be available for 

inspection at the Office of the City Clerk at the City Hall in Sloan, Iowa. 

 A public hearing will be held on the aforesaid proposal on the 18th day of May, 

2023, at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall in Sloan, Iowa, or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 

heard.  After the public hearing, the Council may make a final determination on the proposal by 

way of an Ordinance changing the aforesaid zoning. 

   Dixie Iverson, City Clerk 


